
 

 

 

Newsletter – w/c 28th June 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 to 7 Transition 

The parents of pupils who are set to join our school in September are aware that, due to the impact 

of the virus in our locality in recent times, it has not been possible to invite Year 6 children onto our 

site to take part in our customary transition activities. In place of our programme we have created 

online resources which I invite parents, carers and pupils to view. The information is now easily 

found on the school’s website. As mentioned in the video, should any parents or carers wish to seek 

clarification on the school’s arrangements for the start of the autumn term, they should not hesitate 

to contact us at school. 

 

Behaviour at Sainsbury’s 

After many weeks of excellent behaviour around Sainsbury’s reported by staff, both before and after 

school, we have more recently received reports of negative behaviour by a number of our pupils in 

key stage 3.I would like to ask for the support of parents in strongly advising our pupils to act 

responsibly in the store. The most serious reports include running around the store and some 

instances of theft. 

 

Beeston Castle Trip 

Since our return to school on March 8th, after a lengthy period of lockdown, we have been exploring 

opportunities for pupils to engage in activities which historically have supported our curriculum 

provision. We were delighted earlier this week, therefore, to be able to send our Year 7 cohort to 

Beeston Castle. I spoke with a number of pupils who all excitedly recounted their brilliant day out. I 

would like to thank all of the pupils who went on the trip for their conducted as teachers were 

approached by a number of members of public at the venue who complimented our pupils on their 

good behaviour and manners.  

 

Parking and Drop-Offs 

A further polite reminder to parents and carers that, due to Covid-19 restrictions, we would 

continue to ask that you park away from the school when dropping off and picking up pupils. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Plans for September reopening 

At the moment, we are continuing to find it difficult to devise concrete plans for reopening in 

September. We are receiving little guidance form Central Government, with an indication that more 

information will come with the Step 4 easing of restrictions announcements on July 19th. Of course, 

this is a little unhelpful, given the fact that we will have broken up from school on Friday 16th July. As 

soon as we have full details of our plans I will write to parents and carers to provide them with the 

necessary information. 

 

School Menu 

Please see attached document for next week’s menu choices. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher 

 

 


